

JOIN THE ADVENTURE FOR 5 TO 18 YEAR OLDS

DON'T MISS OUT - FIND OUT MORE ABOUT WHAT'S GOING ON IN YOUR LOCAL AREA











5th Scarborough Company
Queen Street Methodist Central Hall, Queen Street

WE MEET ON THURSDAYS FOR ALL AGES

ANCHORS

5 TO 8 YEARS 5.30PM TO 6.45PM

You'll have lots of fun doing different activities including games, crafts, music as well as being able to go on visits and make lots of new friends as you get your badges.

JUNIORS

8 TO 11 YEARS 6.15PM TO 7.30PM

You'll enjoy a fun and engaging programme with games, crafts, challenges and adventure activities, with opportunities

to learn and grow. You'll be able to gain badges and go on trips & holidays.

COMPANY

11 TO 14 YEARS **7PM TO 9PM**

You'll learn new skills and achieve personal goals trying out different activities in a safe environment. There are camps and trips and the opportunity to start out on The Duke of Edinburgh's Award.

SENIORS

15 TO 18 YEARS 7PM TO 9PM

You will continue to enjoy a wide range of activities, but now you'll help to plan your own activities and widen your opportunities. So the sky's the limit!

Call us on 01723 372668 or send an email to mcolbeck@bbzone.co.uk

With over 1,300 Groups (Companies) meeting weekly across the UK we have a group which meets near you!

Did you know? The Boys' Brigade has been going for over 130 years, and we have a proven track record that you can trust. Millions of children and young people have been involved in The Boys' Brigade at somepoint in their lives!

Most Companies provide activities for children and young people right through from 5 to 18 years of age.





INFORMATION FOR PARENTS & CARERS



The Boys' Brigade provides a safe and caring place for your child to have fun and engage in a balanced programme of activities. All of our leaders are trained and have undergone child protection and disclosure checks.

The BB is a Christian organisation and groups are attached to a Church, but BB is open to and welcomes those of all faiths & backgrounds.



Volunteering in The Boys' Brigade helps give children and young people opportunities and experiences beyond what is possible in school or at home.

Our volunteers come from all walks of life and share their skills and enthusiasm as time allows. Could you help make a difference by giving a little of your time?

If so, get in touch by calling us on 01723 372668 or send an email to mcolbeck@bbzone.co.uk